MARY P. EASLEY

An Open Letter from Mary Easley to the Students, Faculty and Friends
of North Carolina State University

June 10, 2009
Dear Students, Faculty and Friends:

North Carolina State is and will always be a great university. It is a special
place with an outstanding faculty, staff and wonderful students.

It has been one of the great privileges of my life to work with the brilliant
and creative people at NC State. It has been a joy to teach, encourage and
help the students.

I urge all of the North Carolina State family to now focus on the best welfare
of the students and be mindful of the great tradition of the university system
in North Carolina. I will continue to fully support this outstanding
institution.




